
Willow Class – Summer 2025 
A very warm welcome back to school everyone.  

We hope you had a lovely Easter break.  

Don’t forget to follow our Twitter/X profile (@WillowDallam) to keep up to date with all the 

fabulous learning the children are doing and visit our class page on the school website.  

 
 

Our learning this term:  

English – Goldilocks and Just the One Bear  

Traditional Tale / Non chronological report  

 

We will be learning to: 

• Join words and clauses using and 

• Use simple description 

• Sequence sentences to form short narratives  

• Consistently use a capital letter for places and days of the week 

• Punctuate using a capital letter, full stop, question mark or exclamation mark 

 

The children will write a new version of the story with a new character or new setting as 

well as a non-chronological report about bears. We will continue to look at traditional 

tales as part of our reading area texts.  

  

Maths – Measure   

Following on from last half term’s work on length and height, the 

children will be measuring and comparing mass and volume. They will 

explore the concepts of heavier and lighter and full and empty.              

We will also look at money – recognising notes and coins and 

counting in coins and notes as well as time – knowing days of the 

week and months of the year alongside hours, minutes and seconds. 

We will be learning to tell the time to the hour and half hour.  

 

Science – Plants 
We will be learning to: 

• identify different parts of flowering plants  

• describe the functions of different parts of flowering plants  

• explore what plants need to live and grow 

• investigate the way water is transported in plants  

• explore the part that flowers play in the life cycle of flowering plants 

 



History - “What did the Romans leave behind?” 
We will be learning about: 

• the Roman army 

• Roman houses  

• Britain before the Romans 

• Britain after the Romans 

 

Geography – “What is a beach?” – Fieldwork Study 
During the summer term we will focus on fieldwork within the school grounds and as part of 

a trip to a beach (more details to follow).  

We will be learning to: 

• sort human and physical features  

• draw and label maps  

• look at and compare the ground  

• identify what a beach is 

 

Other curriculum areas: 

 

Class Notices: 

PE: will take place every Wednesday morning.  

Swimming: will take place every Thursday afternoon.  

Reading Books: will be collected in on Thursdays and sent home on Fridays.  

Homework:  will be sent home every Monday and should be returned by Friday.  

Snack: We will have snack time each morning at 10:30 and every afternoon at 2:50.  

 

Thank you for your continuing support.  

The Willow Class Team ☺ 

RE Hinduism  

How might people show their devotion?  

Judaism  

What aspects of life really matter?   

PSHE Relationships 

Changing Me 

Computing Data Handling 

Creating Media – Digital Imagery  

Art Painting and Mixed Media 

Delivered by Mr C from Splash Art – Summer 1 

DT Structures – Making Chairs  

Music Structure – Myths and Legends   

PE Athletics - Wednesdays 

Swimming – Thursdays  


